
 

 

 

 

 

The following two-page letter was mailed to my medical office (where this envelope created quite a stir!) 

in response to my recent St. Petersburg Times “Letter to the Editor” critical of Christian Science practices. 

 

The author’s claim of being owed $1,000 refers to his imagined entitlement to the Tampa Bay Skeptics’  

award (see tampabayskeptics.org/challenges.html) for having allegedly proven a paranormal phenomenon.    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



                 
         Note: I did not receive his prior mailings 

       and I did not write to him! 


